

210 boul Mead Blvd Espanola, ON P5E 1R9 Telephone/Téléphone: (705) 862-7850 Fax/Télécopieur: (705) 862-7805 http://www.msdsb.net

January 4, 2011

Mr. Dave Zuccato, Regional Director Ministry of Community and Social Services Provincial Building, Suite 1002 199 Larch Street Sudbury, Ontario P3E 5P9

Dear Dave:

Re: TWOMO Election Funding

As required in the TWOMO Election Resource Guide 2010, attached please find the completed Report on Election Expenditures for the election held for TWOMO representatives to the Manitoulin-Sudbury District Services Board.

As you will see, the cost of holding this Election by mail-in vote exceeded the allotted amount of \$20,000.00 by \$9,457.00. The Northern Regional Office has in the past indicated that any costs exceeding the allotted \$20,000 may be covered by the Northern Regional Office if there are any surpluses across Northern Region.

We respectfully request that the DSB be reimbursed the additional \$9,457 that was spent to hold the TWOMO election.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Yours truly,

Fern Dominelli, CAO Manitoulin-Sudbury DSB

Attach.